
RE: FSCS Auction 2024

 
To Whom it May Concern:

Our school will be holding its annual Dessert Night and Auction Fundraiser on Friday,
May 10, 2024. Since its inauguration over 25 years ago we have shared the funds raised
with a fellow charity. This year the proceeds will be split 50/50 between our school
initiatives and Shiloh Youth Ranch. Shiloh provides recreational programming and
summer camp experiences for at-risk children and youth in the greater Edmonton area.   

Last year, our event sold out and raised over $40000. We would greatly appreciate it if
you could partner with us by donating an item, experience or monetary gift towards our
event. 

Business donors will be promoted in the auction guide, receive scrolling brand
placement on the big screen at the event and may request to be featured on our social
media @fcauction. As a registered charitable institution, the society may issue an income
tax receipt for eligible donations of $50 or more (proof of value is required, services
rendered are not eligible). 

To respond to this request, you may contact me at fortchristianauction@gmail.com or
scan the QR code to fill in our online donation form.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration.   

 
Sincerely,

Fort Saskatchewan Christian School Auction Committee

CRA Registered Charity Number is 02526012-21.  

9806 101 St 
Fort Saskatchewan, AB
T8L 1V4

fortchristianauction@gmail.com https://www.chreda.ca/fscs-annual-auction
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